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Frequently Asked Questions Regarding the Closure of St. Gregory’s University  

 

1. When did St. Gregory’s University (SGU) cease operations? 

SGU ceased operations after the Fall 2017 semester concluded. 

 

2. Who will serve as the record custodian of SGU transcripts? 

According to SGU’s website, at the beginning of the Spring 2018 semester, Oklahoma Baptist 

University will serve as the record custodian of SGU transcripts.   

 

3. How should a State System institution, which wishes to waive the residency degree 

requirements detailed within the State Regents’ Undergraduate Degree Requirements policy 

for a former SGU student, inquire about seeking a policy exception? 

Please contact Daniel Archer at darcher@osrhe.edu or (405) 225-9142.   

 

These requests will be reviewed on an individual student basis. While a blanket approval to 

waive residency requirements is not possible, it should be noted that individual student requests 

will be reviewed with the student’s best interests in mind. 

 

4. How should a State System institution apply credit that was posted as “career technology 

center transfer work” on an SGU transcript? 

The determination of whether such credit would apply is at the discretion of the receiving State 

System institution. 
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